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Christmas Lunch and Christmas Own Clothes Day 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am delighted inform you that our Christmas lunch will be held on Thursday 8th 

December. Children have the opportunity to order a lunch on the day and are currently 

completing this task with their teachers/keyworkers in their class/ELCC group. 

Traditionally, on this day, we allowed the children to come dressed in Christmas jumpers/t-

shirts/dresses/themed clothes and this year will be no different. In return, we are asking for 

a donation to the local foodbank. Items they currently require are: 

• Long life Milk 

• Small Diluting Juice 

• Shampoo 

• Deodorant 

• Biscuits 

• Tinned Rice 

• Tinned Custard 

• Coffee 
 

This list changes regularly on their website so please see here for the most up-to-date 
please visit https://renfrewshire.foodbank.org.uk/  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 

mailto:bushesenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk
https://renfrewshire.foodbank.org.uk/

